

Airstream Club International

Date: April 29, 2016

From: Thomas Smithson, President Region 12 WBCCI

To: Members of the Sierra Nevada Unit of WBCCI

Subject: Motion to Suspend the Charter of the Sierra Nevada Unit of WBCCI

Dear Bryan & Diane Leipper,

Enclosed is a letter sent to the President of the Sierra Nevada Unit of WBCCI on April 28, 2016. The letter advises the President that a motion has been submitted to the International Board of Trustees to suspend the charter of the Sierra Nevada Unit of WBCCI. The letter explains the reason for the request for suspension.

This letter, a copy of the letter to the President, and the motion is being sent to advise you of the issue and its history. Your Executive Board and the membership of the Unit have the responsibility to address the requirements of WBCCI to maintain the Units charter. I sincerely hope this issue can be resolved before the International Board of Trustees (IBT) considers the motion in June. If the appropriate action has been taken by the Unit before the IBT meeting, the motion can be withdrawn.

Sincerely,

Thomas Smithson, President Region 12

Enclosure: Letter to President of SNU, Motion to Suspend

CC: CBL Committee, WBCCI Executive Board